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I am absolutely delighted that SID and Walla have come together to honour the wonderful people and organisations that are making a positive impact in the developing world.
Israeli development organisations, academic institutions, as well as international Jewish organisations are doing incredible and important work overseas. Bringing with them the passion, drive, innovation and chutzpah that only we can bring!
All of these organisations, and the people behind them, exemplify Maimonides’ highest level of giving: working with and helping others towards self-sufficiency. In other words: rather than giving a hand out, giving a hand up. My hope is that Israel will one day not only be known as the Start-Up Nation, but also as the “Hand-Up Nation.”
Thank you to SID-Israel, along with WALLA Media, and all those who have helped make this event a reality.
My deepest admiration and appreciation to all the individuals and organisations working in the fields of International Development, Humanitarian Aid, and Overseas Volunteering, some of whom are being recognized today. You are truly inspirational to me, my family and so many others.
Thank you also to President Rivlin for your leadership in general, and specifically in championing this vital issue. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]
image1.jpeg




